
Jan/Feb 2024 

Native Americans 
Ted  & Tonie  Farris  PO Box  2776  Gallup, NM 87305 

worked together to supply wood for the less fortunate.  Thanks to Heritage Baptist Church who have 

been gracious to send a generous monetary gift to help with this project.  Thank you so much.                                                      

Spring is coming, the wind is howling and the dust is blowing. Our winter brought much needed mois-

ture to our land for which we are thankful.     

Our Spring semester is in full swing with a record number taking our Faith Bible Institute.  We have 16 

enrolled; some attending class and the remainder online.  We recommend 

churches getting involved with FBI.  FBI is also in some foreign countries as well.  

Pastor John Yates is an excellent and knowledgeable speaker.    

My wife’s knee surgery was canceled due to a six semi-pile up on the day we were 

heading to Albuquerque.  We were sitting in traffic for 4 1/2 hours.  Her surgery 

is now scheduled March 1st.  We covet your prayers on her behalf. 

I  have 3 Bible Studies every Monday morning. The picture below shows some of 

those who now attend our services on a regular basis.  Some are believers and 

some have not yet made a profession of faith.  God’s Word will not return void.  

“...faith cometh by hearing, and 

hearing by the word of God…” 

We claim the promise of His 

Word.  Continue to pray for our 

ministry.       Ted & Tonie Farris 

Missionary Jason Herndon and his family have 


